Subject: Re: RFK School Park

From: Wilshire Center BID

Date: 03/02/2016 03:49 PM

To: Raul Claros

CC: Ryan Allen <rallen@kyccla.org>, John Guevarra <john@peopleforparks.org>, Anna Gruben
<annagruben@peopleforparks.org>, "Watts, Larry" <L Watts@seyfarth.com>

Hello Team,

Raul Claros, from Council President Herb Wesson'’s office has expressed interest in joining our meeting next week on
Wednesday, March 9th at 10AM, at the Wilshire Center BID office at 3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032. Raul has been a great
ally to the WCBID in our efforts to improve the District and | think he will make an excellent addition to our conversation.

Thank you,

Mike Russell

Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com

www.wilshirecenter.com

facebook.com/wilshirecenter

213-487-7003

3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032

Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Feb 29, 2016, at 4:08 PM, Watts, Larry <LWatts@seyfarth.com> wrote:

See you then

T. Larry Watts | Seyfarth Shaw LLP

2029 Century Park East | Suite 3500 | Los Angeles, California 90067-3021
Direct: +1-310-201-5287 | Mobile: +1-310-864-6475 | Fax: +1-310-282-6987
Iwatts@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com

SEY FAE’\TSH

The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.

From: Wilshire Center BID [mailto:mike@wilshirecenter.com]
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 4:05 PM

To: Ryan Allen

Cc: John Guevarra; Watts, Larry; Anna Gruben

Subject: Re: RFK School Park

Hi Guys,
Yes, we can meet at my office next Wednesday, March 9th at 10AM.

3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Thank you,

Mike Russell

Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com

www.wilshirecenter.com




facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003

3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Feb 29, 2016, at 3:52 PM, Ryan Allen <rallen@kyccla.org> wrote:
Sounds like 10am next Wednesday is set.
Mike, can we meet at your office?

Ryan Allen

Environmental Services Manager
Koreatown Youth and Community Center
(213) 365-7400 x5401

From: John Guevarra [mailto:john@peopleforparks.org]
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Wilshire Center BID; Larry Watts

Cc: Ryan Allen; Anna Gruben

Subject: Re: RFK School Park

Thank you Ryan for the introduction. Great to meet you Mike.

Let me double check a few things but Wednesday 10am should work. The President of our People for
Parks board, Larry Watts, will also attend.

-John

On Mon, Feb 29, 2016 at 3:25 PM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Hi Ryan,

Thank you for the introduction. | am available to meet on Monday at 10AM or 3PM, and on Wednesday
at 10AM.

Let me know if any of those times work for you guys.

Thank you,

Mike Russell

Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com

www.wilshirecenter.com

facebook.com/wilshirecenter

213-487-7003

3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032

Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Feb 29, 2016, at 3:01 PM, Ryan Allen <rallen@kyccla.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon Everyone,

Mike, | would like to introduce you to John Guevara with People For Parks, the non-profit
organization working to get schools opened up all over Los Angeles. Most recently they have
opened Berendo MS and Leo Politi ES for 4 hours on Saturday’s.

John, Mike Russell runs the Wilshire Center Business Improvement District, and is connected
with all the businesses in the area. He loves the idea of opening up the school and he’s willing to

help fundraise with the local business community.

| was wondering if you all have time to meet perhaps next Monday or Wednesday to go over what
it takes to open up the school?

Please let me know if that sounds good to everyone.



Thank you,

<image003.jpg>Ryan Allen
Environmental Services Manager
ISA Certified Arborist WE-10316A

T: (213) 365-7400 Ext. 5401 E: rallen@kyccla.org
1319 W. Pico Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90015
www.kyccla.org

John Guevarra
Interim Executive Director
People for Parks

john@peopleforparks.or
(310)619-5611 cell

www.peopleforparks.org



